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Roman Day!  

Hedgehog class had a surprise this week
when a Roman visitor came for the day!  The
children had a wonderful day learning about
the Roman invasion, what it was like to be a
soldier and even re-enacted the battle
between Boudica and the Romans! A very
big thank you to FoWs for covering the cost
of this experience. 

Special Visitors!

For their history topic, ‘Who Do You Think You Are?’, the
children in  Bumblebee class invited their Grandparents and
relatives to come into school to share toys and games from
their own childhoods. Everyone had a wonderful afternoon
learning about toys from the past.  The children were very
lucky to be able to hold and even play with the toys
themselves! Thank you to everyone who came and bought in
these treasured items.
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What's on next week?
Wednesday  11th October 3.30pm - Hilltop Presentation (Y6) 

Children are welcome to stay in school while the presentation

takes place for parents. 

Thursday 12th October - 1.30pm Open Afternoon for

Reception 2024 intake 

Harvest Assembly 

We had a lovely Harvest
Festival assembly this
afternoon and a special thank
you to all the grown-ups who
came to join us.  Here’s some
example of the work the
children shared. 

New Books! 

 We are very thankful to our FOWs committee who, this month, have bought
the school over £500 worth of books!  These include books on diversity,
celebrating difference and special needs, books on our history topics, joke
books and non-fiction picture books for our youngest children to enjoy. Thank
you FoWS! 

Polite Reminder

Please can parents come to gates when collecting their children at the end of the day
so that children are not crossing in front of oncoming cars.  Please also remember that
the ‘road’ that circles the mound area is a one way system, with entry nearest to the
school and exiting at the pub end.  Thank you 
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